
Help Needed!
CE is looking for your help with VBS!

We need help with setup, running
stations, leading groups, and

cleanup. If you are only able to help
a few days or every day, all help is

appreciated. Please contact Briana
Lohr at blohr@westmontpc.org or
fill out the sign up form if you are

interested!
Upcoming Events

May-4th CE Meeting
June-8th VBS Setup; 9th-13th
@ 9:00AM-11:30AM Breakout

VBS; Planting Picnic 13  @
12:00 pm

th

Youth Group
The youth group is getting a new

name! The kids have been voting on
names and the new one will be

announced soon. The group will be
meeting once a month.

Mark 
Your 

Calendars!
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